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Monthly Meeting, Thursday October 20th, 7PM, Sherman Municipal Airport Terminal 

John Horn will be sharing safety topics courtesy of the AOPA.  We encourage you all to bring out a friend as well! 

   

Brushy Creek Flyin—Saturday October 1st 

The 20th annual Brush Creek Flyin was a big success!  10 aircraft flew in for the big event.  Thanks to all the participants 

for making it a great day! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

EAA 323 supports the Cedar Mills Splash-In 

The EAA 323 performed its annual duties to support the Sunday morning pancake breakfast at the Cedar Mills (3T0) 

airport hangar during the annual Cedar Mills Splash-In fly-in.  This was the 18th Splash-In (20th in years—2 were flooded 

out).  The team made pancakes, sausage, bacon, coffee, to name a few.  The excellent crew quickly cleaned things up 

after all was over.  Thanks to all the members who came out in support. 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Regulatory Minute 

There is no such “thing” as a CFI certificate for hot air balloon pilots.  If one is a commercial hot air balloon pilot, he/she is 

also an approved instructor for hot air balloons.  Also, hot air balloon pilots, even at the commercial level, do not require 

medical certificates--just a pilot certificate and a government issued ID. 

 

Upcoming Chapter Events 

Thursday October 20  Monthly Meeting, Sherman Airport Terminal, 7:00 PM 

    Subject:  AOPA safety series presented by John Horn 

Saturday November 12  Young Eagle Flights at SWI 

Thursday November 17  Monthly Meeting, Sherman Airport Terminal, 7:00 PM 

    Subject:  F-16 pilot stories 

Saturday December 3  Flyout to Hicks Field for Breakfast 

Thursday December 15  Annual Christmas party at the Richardsons 

 



 

Officers/Board of Directors/Key Coordinators 

Name Position Contact Number 

John Horn President 940-736-8440 

Paul Tanner Vice President 903-819-1940 

John Halterman Secretary 903-819-9947 

Ross Richardson Treasurer 903-821-4277 

Steve Straus Board of Directors 214-693-1417 

Rick Simmons Board of Directors 903-818-8066 

Mary Lawrence Board of Directors  903-821-2670 

Mel Asberry Technical Counselor 972-784-7544 

Jim Smisek Technical Counselor 903-819-6428 

Ross Richardson Membership 903-821-4277 

John Horn Young Eagles Coordinator 940-736-8440 

John Halterman Newsletter Editor 903-819-9947 

Billy Dollarhide Web Master 903-870-0521 

 

General Email:  EAA323@hotmail.com     Website:  www.eaa323.org  

 

 

 


